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We will be joined by a courageous survivor of clergy abuse who will 
speak to the need for the ongoing work of healing and prevention in 
the church.  

All are invited to listen and pray as we conclude the month of April: 
Child Abuse Prevention Month and Sexual Assault Awareness 
Month. 

Livestream available: https://www.facebook.com/fallriverdiocese/

If you have any questions, please contact Carolyn Shipp, 
Director of Safe Environment and Victim Assistance: cshipp@dioc-fr.org 
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